Diversity Committee Meeting:  			March 16, 2012, 3:00 – 4:00pm, Hoke 203
Attendance: Lynne Tilley for Pat Arnson, Katie Townsend, Mary Koza, James Long, Heather Tomlinson, Steve Adkison

· Discussed committee chair structure and possibility of having a vice chair who would then become chair the following year. This would help create more stability with changing committee membership and minimize lost knowledge as membership changes.
· Decided that we need to restructure the Strategic Plan work groups so to balance each group with at least one returning committee member so that the teams will not lose momentum over the summer. James is going to look at this and assign new groups.
· Heather gave an update that her group has started doing some initial research on implementing faculty seminars in accordance with Strategy 3 from the strategic plan. So far they have gathered some historical information and brainstormed some possible ideas.
· Provost Adkison discussed how the Diversity Strategic Plan aligns with the larger EOU Strategic Plan. 
· The Diversity Plan fits closely with many of the core themes of the EOU Plan.  
· All of the EOU Plan goals and activities will be tracked with software called TrackDat that will help us determine if we are meeting our goals.  
· Eventually the Diversity Plan goals will be translated into TrackDat so that they can be tracked as well.  
· Provost Adkison will contact the Diversity Committee to set up a method for transferring this information.
· Discussed the campus climate survey.
· Provost Adkison advised the committee to match the campus climate survey questions to the goals and benchmark indicators of the Diversity Plan in order to get the most useful data. If this means that the Diversity questions differ from the PCSW questions then he suggested doing a different survey.
· The Provost also suggested getting assistance matching the questions to the plan if necessary from Bill Grigsby or Rosemary Powers. 
· We decided that we should assess the survey and match it to the Diversity Plan by the end of Spring Term and administer the survey in Fall 2012.
